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We’re expressing our opposition to SB 1036 offering a loophole around meeting
Department of Geology & Mining Industries requirements.

As farmers and business people, we feel Waste Management needs to face the music
about the environmental disaster they are creating at Riverbend.

Our children and grandchildren live in Yamhill County.

We don’t want them saddled with cleaning up the mess this bill would allow.

We’re not fans of regulations, but the DOGAMI rules are simply common sense and
designed to protect future generations.

Thanks for your consideration,

Cliff & Allison Anderson
Anderson Family Vineyard
Dundee Hills, Oregon
www.andersonfamilyvineyard.com
503.554.5541
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